
New Elementary on Sheffield Avenue* 
Catchment Announcement 

 
May 12, 2021  
 

• As part of our annual boundary review process and in preparation for the new school opening on 

Burke Mountain, it has been determined that boundaries for the new school at 3538 Sheffield 
Avenue, Coquitlam, should be established.  
 

• Multiple catchment options pursued and analyzed. 
o A variety of factors were considered including optimizing proximity and access as well as 

creating a sustainably sized catchment. 
 

• After surveying parents and staffs of affected neighbourhoods as well as consulting with partner 

groups, the district has made the decision to go forward with the catchment as described below.   
 

New Catchment Area: 

• The catchment area will be based on what was presented to the public for feedback but will also 

extend south to include the area from the ravine east of Kingston Street to Mitchell Street and north 
of Burke Mountain Promenade. 

• The new catchment area will affect all new students. 

• Current students living in the new catchment can opt to go to the new school. 

• Students who would like to remain in their existing school can do so.  
o Siblings may attend the current school through the Grandfather Clause. 

 
Diagram of the New Catchment:  
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Southwest Corner of the Catchment (in blue): 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
*School name to be determined. 
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Near the Southwest Boundary, the proposed new Catchment Area includes all addresses:  

• 3461 or higher for odd numbered addresses on the northside of David Avenue  

• 1320 and 1340 Riley Street 

• On Olmstead Street 

• 3484 or higher for even numbered addresses on Princeton Avenue 

• 3489 or higher for odd numbered addresses on Princeton Avenue 

• North of Burke Village Promenade on Mitchell Street 

• On the northside of Burke Village Promenade east of Riley Street (some house numbers are 
still to be determined) 
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